
From:
To: Norfolk Boreas
Subject: Accompanied Site Inspection EN10087
Date: 25 November 2019 10:45:45

Dear Planning Inspectorate,
      I would like to request a visit to Ivy Todd Farm, to show the proximity of the
development to our farm and gauge the potential effect it is likely to have. I would also
like to suggest fig.29.4 viewpoint 7, as this is on the edge of our land, a view directly from
a public road and the residents of Vale Farm.
       I am not sure whether site inspections are restricted to visual considerations only, but i
would like to suggest taking the chance to look at the water course through Ivy Todd and
the bridge that floods next to our farm,(PE37 8JB) and also the water course running
through West End Bradenham,(IP25 7QZ) which floods onto the adjacent road. With the
lack of information available pre consent on the subject of drainage of the substation site, it
is possible the applicant are intending to run water from the Boreas end of the site into this
stream. 

                 Thank you for your attention  Colin King. 20022983.      




